
Cedar Mountain Elementary Announcements    Thursday, September 24, 2020 

1.  5th Graders: Blue Crue Tue applications and two recommendations need to be turned in to Mrs. 

Sturm by Thursday, September 24th. 

2. Your MOST important job before you come to school is make SURE you have your mask! Also, go 

through the Home Health Screening sheet every day. 

3. Kindergarten:  please pay for Kindergarten snack, which is $70.00 for the full year.  Thanks 

4. Parents: if your child is out for the day, coming late, or leaving early, please send a note to the 

office or call 557-2251. 

5. 1st grade to 5th grade: please send money for milk snack break.  Thanks 

6. Remember to save pop tabs and put them in your pail in your classroom.  A sheet was sent home 

the youngest family member to have a app on your phone to scan on the receipt to earn points for 

school. Also, save the UPC'S from Country, Hearth bread and send them to school.   Thanks 

7. It has been chilly weather, please make sure you have jacket, or sweatshirt to wear. 

8. There are a few items in Lost and Found, check them out to see if they are yours.  Let's try to keep 

the Lost and Found table as clean as possible. 

9. PICTURES: Pictures will be taken Tuesday, October 6th.  More info coming soon.  


